
Placer  County  progressing
with Tahoe plan
Placer County is continuing to update planning documents for
the Lake Tahoe Basin as well a having public workshops and
releasing two planning documents.

Now  available  are  the  Placer  County  Tahoe  Basin  Policy
Document  Existing  Conditions  Report  and  the  Placer  County
Kings Beach Vision Plan.

The  Existing  Conditions  Report  analyzes  environmental
resources and hazards, and land use and infrastructure. The
report also discusses items that need to be addressed as part
of the County’s Community Plan Update and new Area Plans for
the Basin.

The  Kings  Beach  Vision  Plan  is  part  of  the  Tahoe  Basin
Community Plan Update. Both documents may be found here.

Also part of the planning update process is a series of public
workshops. Input received at the workshops will help shape the
Tahoe Basin Community Plan policy document. All workshops will
take place in the North Tahoe Event Center, 8318 North Lake
Blvd., Kings Beach:

Sept 25, 5-6:30pm. Topic: Conservation;
Oct 9, 5-6:30pm. Topic: Land Use, Community Design &
Development Potential;
Oct 23, 5-6:30pm. Topic: Recreation, Public Services &
Facilities;
Nov 6, 5-6:30. Topic: Transportation.

For  more  information,  contact  Crystal  Jacobsen  at
cjacobse@placer.ca.gov  or  (530)  745.3000.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/09/placer-county-progressing-tahoe-plan/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/09/placer-county-progressing-tahoe-plan/
http://www.placer.ca.gov/Home/Departments/CommunityDevelopment/Planning/TahoeBasinCPUpdate.aspx

